
 
                      

 
            
                                           Westchester Fall 2011 Newsletter 
 
I hope you all are enjoying the nice cool Fall weather. The evenings are the perfect time 
for a quiet walk around our little village. 
 
Thanks to every one who attended our annual picnic on August 25th. The weather was 
fantastic and the Zarda’s barbecue was pretty yummy. We will try to have another 
catered meal for next year’s picnic 
 
We would like to welcome Janie Wilson, at 8586 Caenen Lake Court to the 
neighborhood. 
 
During the year, I hope you find the e-mail newsletter useful. It allows us to get pertinent 
news out to you, in a timely manner. Right now there are 70 residents receiving the 
newsletter. If you would like to be added to the list, please e-mail me at 
asoriano@kc.rr.com 
 
The 10 acres of land to our west is now homeless, that is to say the 2 homes and barn 
have been removed. In the near future, construction will begin on the Covenant Place of 
Lenexa assisted living home. 
 
Our annual meeting will be on Monday, November 7th at 8p.m. at the Lenexa Senior 
Center. 
 
This year, Chuck Bowers and Kay Young’s 3 year terms are up. Chuck Bowers said he 
will run for another term. Kay Young will be stepping down, and Inga Barringer has 
graciously offered to go on the ballot. 
 
After our good friend Bob Slater passed away in September, Sharon Blancett stepped up 
to finish his term on the Board. She also has agreed to run for a 3 year term starting in 
2012. 
 
Thanks to Chuck, Kay, Inga and Sharon for your participation!  
 
In this mailing you will also find the preliminary 2012 budget and September 30th 
statement of financial position. 
 
By careful spending, we are able to keep our costs under control. What this means is that 
for the 5th year running, we will not have a dues increase!  
 
Looking forward to seeing you at the annual meeting! 
Regards, Alex Soriano 


